

St. Wilfrid's R.C Primary School

St.Wilfrid's Street Hulme Manchester M15 5BJ

Headteacher: Mr R Moloney LLB. Telephone: 0161 226 3339 Fax: 0161 226 3326 head@st-wilfrids-pri.manchester.sch.uk

21st March 2023

Dear Parents,

The school year is going really quickly. We finish for Easter at 1:30pm on Wednesday 5th April and school re-opens for the Summer term on Monday 17th April. I have listed below some dates for your diaries and a few messages.

Additional Dates for your diary

Thurs 30th March - 9:30am - Whole school mass

Fri 31st March – 8:30am – Coffee Morning in school hall

Fri 31st March – Non-uniform day. £1 donation for Caritas St Joseph's Penny Appeal

Mon 3rd April – 9am - Gold Card Assembly

Wed 5th April – 9am - KS1 and EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade, KS2 Easter Egg Creations.

Wed 5th April - Easter Egg Raffle – 10:45am after break

Easter Egg Raffle

Every year we have a very popular raffle for a collection of Easter Eggs donated by the staff. We currently have more than 30 eggs to be won, and I hope there will be more! Raffle tickets are being sold at 20p each and monies raised will go towards school funds and CAFOD to assist poor families in our community and overseas.

Parents Evening

The recent Parent's Evening was again exceptionally well attended with more than 90% of parents and carers turning up. The staff would like me to pass on their thanks for all the positive comments they received.

RE Inspection

Last week our school was the subject of a very intense Inspection by inspectors from Salford Diocese. I am unable to share the result of the inspection with you at the moment. The inspectors were very impressed with our children, staff and families and I look forward to sharing the final report with you when it is published over the next few weeks.

•	•										
١	•	`		rs	CI	n	\sim	٦r	Δ.	۱	,
- 1	٠,	_	u	ıo	OI		\mathbf{c}	7 I	\Box	ı١	,

Ray Moloney